

FLORIDA'S SPACE COAST

Tammy Rowe, Clerk to the Board, 400 South Street • P.O. Box 999, Titusville, Florida 32781-0999

Telephone: (321) 637-2001 Fax: (321) 264-6972 Tammy.Rowe@brevardclerk.us



April 3, 2020

MEMORANDUM

TO: Steven Darling, Central Services Director

RE: Item IV.1., Authorize for Purchase of Hospital Gowns

The Board of County Commissioners, in special session on April 2, 2020, authorized the purchase of Hospital Gowns in the amount not to exceed \$242,500 to fulfill the request of 50,000 gowns from local agencies and County Departments.

Your continued cooperation is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely yours,

BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS SCOTT ELLIS, CLERK

Tammy Rowe, Deputy Clerk

/ds

cc: County Manager

Public Safety Director

Finance Budget

Requested Action:

I am requesting that the Board authorize the purchase of Hospital Gowns in an amount not to exceed \$242,500. The County currently has an outstanding request of 50,000 gowns from local agencies and County departments for these gowns.

We will be procuring the gowns from a company based in South Orange New Jersey and began operations in 2000. They are reseller and distributor of several medical testing kits.

The company has agreed to allow the County to pay 60% (\$145,500) at time of order placement with the remaining balance of (97,000) due upon delivery of the gowns. The lead time for delivery of the Gowns is estimated at 7 to 10 days. If we are able to place the order today, we expect to receive the gowns by 12 Apr.

Alltests North America